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to Heidi -
Heidi and Staff Council:
| just wanted to thank you for the scholarship you recently awarded me. | used the funds to travel to Charlotte, NC to the American Alliance for Health, Physical Education, Recreation, and Dance (AAHPERD) national

convention. Because of this opportunity, | was able to network with many professionals within the physical education realm- many of whom will be instrumental in assisting myself and my department in the future.
Additionally, | was able to collect up-to-date information regarding the best and most beneficial equipment being used in physical education.

My time at the conference was very valuable to my current position with the university. Again, thank you for your supportl

Elaine Foster



